1560 Bill Baker Way

Grants Pass, Oregon 97527
Phone (541) 476-2276

Fax (541) 471-2447

Fruitdale Elementary School

Kelly Christensen -Principal Dianne Phelan-Office Manager
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To: Three Rivers School District Board of Directors
From: Kelly Christensen, Principal

Re: Trimester 2 Board Briefing

Date:  February 27, 2009

It is such a pleasure to visit, observe and to build quality relationships with the students at Fruitdale
School. | honestly see growth each day, and | am so proud of our students for meeting expectations
and conaratulate them for their desires to make life a better place.

December —

Mr. Christensen met with each
classified staff member individually to
discuss goals

Parent/Teacher conferences

Vision screening for Kindergarten, 2"
grade and 5" grade students

Holiday lunch for Parents and
students

Christmas/Holiday Classroom Parties

January —

Held Christmas/Winter Program,
which was postponed due to snow in
December

Observations for teachers

DIBLES Testing for Kindergarten — 5™
grades

Medicaid Survey

Held First Total Lockdown Drill. We
learned a lot and will be better
prepared if an emergency arises
Our Parent Group sponsored Sally
Foster’s Otis Spunkmeyer and
Entertainment Book Fundraisers

Breakfast with the Principal

February —

1% — 3" grades

Dental Screening for
Student Council started our Student
Store. It will be open Tuesday’s and
Friday’s during lunch

Rogue Opera preformed for all of our
students

Spirit Week — Each day of the week
we had a different theme: Monday -
Pajama Day, Tuesday - Acts of
Kindness Day, Wednesday - Crazy
Hair/Hat Day, Thursday - Twin Day
and Friday - Red, Pink and White Day.

School Bus Evacuation Drill for all
students who ride the school bus

Fieldtrips to Jacksonville Museum and
Roller Odyssey; Tree Planting

Students from 5" grade participated in
our District Science Fair

Second Round of State-Wide Testing.
We completed writing for 4" grade
and started the first round of testing in
Science for 5" grade.

Started ELP Testing

We look forward to more exciting events in the next trimester at Fruitdale Elementary School. Please
feel free to stop by for a visit any time.



